Consulate General of India
Hong Kong & Macau SARs
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Advisory on Fraud Calls

It has been brought to the notice of the Consulate that
fraudsters claiming to call from the Consulate General of India
are targeting Indian nationals in Hong Kong to either seek
personal information like credit card details etc. or extort money
under the pretext of some ongoing investigation by Indian
authorities which requires them to file a report.

2. This is to confirm that no officials from the Consulate make
any telephone calls seeking personal information from any
Indian or foreign nationals. In case any additional
documentation or information is required from an existing
applicant, it is sought only through email(s) originating from the
official email domain ending in @mea.gov.in.

3. The Consulate General of India hereby advises members of
the public NOT to entertain any suspicious telephone calls made
in the name of the Consulate General of India. They are also
advised not to reveal any personal information or transfer any
money in response to such.calls.
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